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Greetings Club Member,

Once again, it is time to renew your Old Fort Gun Club membership. Current members with an email on file
are receiving an email reminder to renew. Use the fillable PDF on the OFGC website to complete your
renewal, print, sign and mail it with your payment. Members without an email will receive the reminder via
USPS. You can also request a hardcopy of the renewal by replying to the email. Club officers are included
in this renewal process. Forms are revised annually, so please discontinue using earlier versions.

I am very happy to report that our OFGC Board of Directors continue to make improvements while
managing project resources well. In 2023, we added electric and outlets to Bays 1-6 and the SASS Stages
received electric, outlets and fans. New targets were also installed at the Alma range. Previously, we
added electric, water, park-style restrooms and a registration building with office, which allowed us to
rename ‘The Club House’ to ‘The Training Center’. The Training Center will host several classes in 2024, so
watch your email, Facebook and our website for additional news and opportunities to improve your skills.

The 2024 annual rate is set at $140.00. To protect, maintain and support club assets and activities, our
annual budget must include insurance, repairs, & supplies to sustain its appearance and overall usability.

Please note the following points about the renewal process:

1. Be sure your mailing address is correct. Your club badges and the new gate combination will be
mailed to the address YOU provide to us.

2. Be sure to include your range maintenance credit slip(s) with your renewal form to receive proper
credit. You will not be given credit without this documentation. If you worked on a scheduled range
workday, match set-up or tear-down, you should have received a range maintenance credit slip. If
not, contact the proper Match Director and arrange to get your needed range credit slip.

3. Besureto list all eligible family members that need a badge and mail your renewal form to the
address listed on the application.

4. Renewals must be received by the February 1%t monthly meeting. If it is not received by this date,
you will have to go through the new membership process and attend a meeting to be reinstated.

A lot of work goes into the renewal process, please be patient. Processing begins in December and the new
membership badges start mailing in January. Returning your renewal to us promptly will ensure your

badges are received for the February gate code change.

Thank you for your cooperation,

Ron Allison, President
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